
To Whom It May Concern,

I am writing to recommend Gabe Lanier for an opportunity for which he might apply. Having

had the privilege to coach and work alongside him for the past three years at Helix High School ,

I have witnessed first hand his exemplary work ethic, dedication, and commendable character

both on and off the field.

Gabe’s commitment to the sport is admirable. His diligence is not just limited to improving his

own skills; he frequently assists his teammates in their drills, willingly sharing his knowledge

and techniques. Off the field, Gabe is a remarkable young man. He has consistently

demonstrated respect for his coaches, peers, and even his competitors. It's no surprise that his

teammates often look to him for guidance and inspiration.

Furthermore, He is an active participant in community service initiatives and always seeks ways

to give back. This speaks volumes about his sense of responsibility and his understanding of

the bigger picture, where he recognizes the importance of community and teamwork in all

aspects of life.

In conclusion, I am confident that Gabe would be a valuable addition to any baseball program.

His passion for the game, combined with his work ethic and exemplary character, makes him an

ideal candidate.

Should you have any further questions or require additional insights into Gabe’s capabilities and

character, please feel free to contact me at Holland@helixcharter.net.

Sincerely,

Cole Holland


